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Dear Parents

RE: Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II

Next Thursday 22 September will be a one-off national public holiday to mark the death of
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth 11.

This means schools, preschools and OSHC services will be closed on that day.

School events held on this day, including camps and excursions, will be rescheduled or
cancelled, where an alternative isn't practical. Your school or preschool will contact you
about effected events.

We understand this may cause inconvenience for you and thank you for your flexibility.

Schools and preschools will remain open and operating as usual outside of this day.

We seek your support in ensuring that your child attends school on Friday 23 September,
and is able to continue their learning program, unless they are unwell and unable to do so.

Further information about South Australian observances for the death of Her Majesty the
Queen can be found at https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/observances

Yours ever

Martin Westwell
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

Jl,. September 2022
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